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On August 29, 2014, the U.S. FDA issued a warning letter to companies that manufacture

tear stain removers with unapproved use of the antibiotic Tylosin Tartrate. We would like
to reassure our customers that we are NOT among the companies that have received
this warning from the FDA and that our products do not contain Tylosin Tartrate.

Since inception of our company in 2001, Eye Envy has always prided itself in providing

a safe and natural treatment of tear stains and always putting the welfare of your pet
first. Eye Envy is topical, not ingested and uses only the highest human-grade, quality
ingredients that are safe and natural. Our goal will never waiver, when it comes to

producing only the safest product for your pet.

Below, please find a link to the recent FDA warning and a copy of the notice.
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